

August 17, 2009

AUG 2 8 2009

Thank you so much for your generous donation in support of Christian Haven. We are glad that you were a part of the Teamster Horsemen Poker Run. Please find enclosed a receipt for your contribution.

We appreciate your support of our special programs, which provide residential treatment to abused and neglected children and adolescents. Thank you for helping to provide an opportunity for these children to turn their lives around.

We as an agency covet your partnership in meeting the needs of our kids that have experienced such a difficult start in life. Your support helps us put physical arms around the kids to communicate God's love to them through the provision of, not only the necessities of life, but also many special events and supplies which greatly bless their lives. May God extend His blessings to you and your family as well.

Humbly,

Patrick R. Oatis Executive Director

PO:mp